
Dear Parents,              

Beginning June 3rd, LoveLight, Inc. a local non-profit, 

will be providing 7 suppers and 7 breakfasts to take 

home every Thursday until school resumes. These 

meals, which are FREE, are available to ALL CHILDREN 

ages 1 through 18, and include pre-cooked meats, 

milk, fresh fruits and vegetables, and bread and 

muffins from Great Harvest bakery. Meals can be picked up at the following sites 

and times:    Villages at Franklin 

Crossing- 4:30 to 5 p.m.   

Whispering Pines Mobile Home Community- 5:15 to 5:30 p.m.  

Summit Gardens- 5:40- 6 p.m. 

You do not have to live in one of these neighborhoods to receive these meals for 

your children. 

No paperwork is required, but you MUST SIGN UP to participate, by contacting 

LoveLight, Inc. at either (330) 554-3667 or (330) 673-5839. 

This program is made possible through USDA and the Ohio Department of 

Education which are equal opportunity providers, employers, and lenders. 

 


